## Lee, Chris

From: Lynn Charnitz <lcharnitz@earthlink.net>

**Sent:** Monday, June 12, 2023 4:22 PM

**To:** Lee, Chris; Mayor

**Subject:** Milwaukee Climate and Equity Plan

Honorable Members of the Common Council

c/o Jim Owczarski, City Clerk Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 200 E Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

The Honorable Mayor Cavalier Johnson Office of the Mayor City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Room 201 Milwaukee. WI 53202

## MR. OWCZARSKI: PLEASE FORWARD TO ALL COMMON COUNCIL MEMBERS.

Dear Members of the Common Council and Mr. Mayor,

I am writing to support adoption of Milwaukee's Climate and Equity Plan and further, to incorporate it as part of the city's Comprehensive Plan.

I am a city resident and am concerned about the future of our city. We hold the dubious honor of being a city with one of the highest rates of segregation in the country. We pay less and less attention to the impact that these racial disparities have on our residents' health, employment, quality of life and socio-economic success.

I want a city I can be proud of. A city that cares about ALL of its residents and ALL of its natural resources. Our air. Our water. Our climate. Our great outdoors. A city that is keeping up with the times, not stuck in the 1950's. We have been blessed with city planning with great foresight in generations past and we now need to take up that mantle.

I encourage you to adopt the Climate and Equity Plan and to incorporate it into the city Comprehensive Plan. It is the step that is needed.

Kind regards,

Lynn Charnitz 1219 N Jackson St #201 Milwaukee. WI. 53202 414-213-3135